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CIRCULAR 

FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 

N007/COM/CIR/SGTD/2022 
May 05th 2022. 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Terminal Access Card Renewal 

 

Valued Customer, 

 

Please be informed a new automated access control system will be implemented within the 

terminal. All SGTD access cardholders have to present themselves at the PK12 security office 

in order to enroll and receive their new access card. 

 

Please note that all replacement of the access card will not bear any cost except for any new 

acces card request. SGTD Doraleh requires all its valued customers to comply with this rule 

and bear the new access card to gain access to the terminal.   

 

All customers who do not hold the new SGTD access card will not be allowed in the Terminal 

as of June 6th 2022.  

We thank you for all the interest that you will lend to the above update and kindly ensure 

compliance to help us serve you better. 

Please find below the working hours of the PK12 office:  

 Saturday to Thursday - 8 P.M to 5 P.M 

 Friday and Saturday - 8 A.M to 12 P.M 

 Lunch Break – 12.30 P.M to 1.30 P.M  
 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   
T: +253 21 317 317  
E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 
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